Layton, Kimberly

From: Lauren Bernofsky [Ibernofsky@laurenbernofsky.com]
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2014 10:56 AM

To: Comments, Urc

Subject: Energy efficiency in IN

Dear IURC,

| am writing with regard to the new energy efficiency policies currently under consideration
for Indiana. | strongly support any programs that increase our efficiency, including use of
solar- and wind-generated power.

Sincerely,

Lauren Bernofsky
3506 E. Winston St.
Bloomington, IN 47401

Music Director,

Musical Arts Youth Organization
http://www.mayomusic.org/
http://www.laurenbernofsky.com




